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MEC Alert

Hawaiian Airlines Master Executive Council
February 27, 2024
Re: LAX Shuttle for Hyatt Place Hotel

Dear Members,
Good news for LAX flyers!

Effective immediately, the Hyatt Place Hotel will be providing new shuttle service for
all hotel guests utilizing a Hyatt Place Hotel branded shuttle. These new shuttle buses
will pick up our crews at the same location at LAX. The new shuttles are all white,
and larger, and have signs displaying "Hyatt Place Hyatt House Century Blvd".

*When crews arrive at the shuttle stop at LAX, please text (310) 751-7558 to have
a shuttle dispatched to pick you up*

| will update this post when the hotel provides me photos of the new shuttle buses.
| am hopeful that this will alleviate over-crowded parking shuttles with long wait times.

In Solidarity,

Matt Mitchel

MEC Hotel Committee Chairman
(808) 782-4749
matt.mitchell@hawaiianmec.org




